
Bloomingdale Public Schools Elementary Charging 

Guidelines 

 

Students at Pullman and Bloomingdale Elementary Schools will receive one 

free reimbursable breakfast and lunch every day at school.  If a student 

wants just milk, then they are responsible for the cost of that milk.  Once a 

student has a negative balance of $5 due to milk purchases then that 

student will not be able to purchase milk until the balance is paid.  However, 

the student will be allowed to receive their one free reimbursable breakfast 

and lunch every day which includes a milk.   

The food service department will notify parents of negative milk account 

balances throughout the school year. 

A student with negative accounts that are inactive will be held accountable 

according to the Bloomingdale Public Schools Bad Debt Guidelines. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 


